A lot of work has been done in breaking down the different groups within the military and then
identifying what types of programs and degrees these groups need. The Master of Security Studies is a

good example of a program that is being used by the Army to place their students here that are their
“best and brightest”.

Herald asked how faculty here can help him with his jo



Because of the growth at Ft Riley, city government is deeply involved in military affairs. DeGroat does
not go to the political meetings and is not a voting member on their committees, but he has been
involved in giving pertinent information to city offices. He has been involved in committees that have
direct impact on the University and Ft. Riley. There will eventually be 18,000 uniform soldiers, which
will be the permanent population and soon, the ratio of military students to non-military students will be
equal. This was discussed in connection with areas such as Aggieville and how the growth of military
population affects the atmosphere. DeGroat has been asked for his informal opinion on occasion
regarding this.

Stokes questioned where we are in the scheme of total soldiers. Currently, we have 13,500 out of a total


http://www.k-state.edu/military/

Herald reminded all members to review, in detail, Appendix B of the University Handbook for the April
5 meeting at 2:30. Jane Rowlett as well as Marsha Frey will be present.

The committee thanked Stokes for providing the conference room and refreshments for the meeting.
For the good of the university

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m.



